
From: Clanon, Paul
Sent: 4/25/2011 4:37:53 PM

Bottorff, Thomas E (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TEB3); 
Lindh, Frank (frank.lindh@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: FW: Mercury News - Newspaper Interview Request today

Tom, is this clear and workable?

From: Clanon, Paul
Sent: Monday, April 25, 2011 4:37 PM
To: Prosper, Terrie D.; Fitch, Julie A.; Lindh, Frank; Kahlon, Gurbux 
Subject: RE: Mercury News - Newspaper Interview Request today

How about this:

The CPUC staff will direct PG&E to credit $9.6 million to ratepayers in its accounts immediately, 
provide an audited accounting of the credit, and return that amount to ratepayers.
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